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Chapter Happenings 

 
 
North Texas Chapter 
May 5, 2024 
North Texas Chapter of AREA's Cinco de Mayo 
luncheon was celebrated at Maria Cuca's in 
Arlington TX, May 5th. 
An excellent menu was offered at very 
affordable prices. NTC AREA  Board visited and 
selected this restaurant from the endless 
number of Mexican restaurants in the DFW 
area.   
The meals served were excellent, and the 
Margaritas are icy cold. Attendees could order 
from the weekday lunch menu or off the 
regular menu. 
The 31 participants had a great time. Check 
this Facebook page for upcoming NTC AREA 
events. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Message to all AREA Chapters 
Please send information from your Chapter 
meetings to newsletter@aafesretired.org.  
Include photos if you would like.  Our 
chapters offer great friendship and great 
times.  Let all of AREA know! 
 
  Jonathan, Editor 
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